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Townsend, Erle

From: Paula Lane <nonnypalane1@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 12:02 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Subject Line: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program, Reposting

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

We are opposed  to the electric vehicle mandate proposed for the State Of Maine residents.  We are unenrolled voters 

who vote for the best candidates - We are also senior living on a fixed income and could not afford to have an 

electric vehicle -  too expensive as well as imposing an unfair sale to all of the people  of Maine   

Paula & Ellis Lane 

York Harbor MDE 03911 


